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Date: Saturday, October 1, 2016. 

 

Place: Kyushu Legal Clinic Law Office, Akasaka Inoue Billding 4F,  

1-11-12, Akasaka, Chuo-ku, Fukuoka (3 minutes from Akasaka subway station) 

 

Timetable: Session 1, 13:00-14:00 

Session 2, 14:00-15:00 

Session 3, 16:00-17:00 

 

Advanced reservations are required, please call at +81-92-761-8338, from Monday to Friday 

10:00-17:00 (only in Japanese). Each session accepts one or two clients. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Tel：092-761-8338／Fax：092-713-0916  

Mail：akamatsu@law.kyushu-u.ac.jp 

【Contact】 

Hidetake Akamatsu, Professor  

Kyushu University Law School  

 Kyushu Legal Clinic Law Office (KLCLO) is the cooperated law office of Kyushu University 

Law School since 2004. Almost all of the KLCLO’s attorneys are teachers at the law school 

and KLCLO accepts law school students each year for the practical training in the real 

world (legal clinic).  

On Saturday, October 1, KLCLO will give free legal consultation to the local community 

in the clinic. The purpose of this event is to give back to the community as a part of 

our contribution to local society of Kyushu University. On the other hand, the outcome 

of this legal consultation will be reflected in the legal education programs of law school. 

Legal Consulting by Cooperated Law Office of Kyushu University Law School 

 


